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NEXT THURSDAY, DECEMBER 7TH AT 12:00 PM EST AT THE CARTER CENTER, WE WILL BE
HOSTING OUR INTERMESTIC INITIATIVE REPORT ROLLOUT. FP4A LAUNCHED OUR

INTERMESTIC POLICY INITIATIVE EARLIER THIS YEAR TO EXPLORE ISSUES THAT CROSSCUT
THE TRADITIONAL BOUNDARIES OF DOMESTIC AND FOREIGN POLICY, LIKE IMMIGRATION,

DEMOCRACY, HUMAN RIGHTS, ETC.

UPCOMING EVENTS

THE NEWS

Thursday, December 7th, at 12:00 pm EST at
The Carter Center, The Foreign Policy for

America will host our Intermestic Initiative
Report Rollout. Sign up here: 

https://secure.everyaction.com/XlT1Nv5OW0iY
C8n-WTHVaw2



Upcoming Events

Join the Atlanta Regional Housing Forum this Wednesday,
December 6th, for a discussion titled “Strengthening Capacity

and Access to Capital Among Black and Brown Developers”
from 9:30AM to 11:45 at St. Luke’s Episocable Church. Learn

more here: 
https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?

oeidk=a07ek2szqofb0526940&oseq=&c=&ch=



Have a happy holiday season and a great
rest of the semester!

We will see you next semester, as we prepare to 
announce our 2024 Fellows!



Interested in CBSC?  Check out our website and social media, and
contact CBSC Director Kate Grace at her email!

@emorycbscfellows

EmoryCBSC.com

kdgrace@emory.edu


